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Questions from the Public 

 
Question 1 received from a member of the public 

1. Could you please raise the question with them Victoria Cross, that the new place meets the 
capacity required for patients even though it seems it does. Page 96 (of the full meeting pack) 
talks about merging Eldene surgeries. 

 
 
CCG Response: 
 
Eldene Health Centre is a branch surgery of Victoria Cross Surgery and will be vacating 4 clinical 
rooms when it leaves Eldene Health Centre. The GWH Eye clinic will also be vacating a number of 
rooms when it leaves Eldene.  
 
These moves will allow for more clinical and office space within both Eldene Surgery and Eldene 
Health Centre.  
 
It should be noted that this activity is not due to the two practices merging, and each will continue to 
operate as separate entities.  

 


